
 

 

 

 

April 15, 2025 

 

Via Email Only to: Honorable Jonas Anderson (cityhall@cavecity.us) 

City of Cave City 

 

RE:  NetDMR Signatory Approval, 

NPDES Permit Number AR0022110, AFIN: 68-00015 

 

Dear Mayor Anderson: 

 

The signed subscriber agreement for Payton Wooldridge with the City of Cave City has been received and 

access as Signatory Authority in NetDMR has been approved by the Arkansas Division of Environmental 

Quality. In addition, your Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) are ready for online submittal. Please log into 

NetDMR and verify that the permit limits are accurate and let us know if you find any discrepancies.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation in using NetDMR for submitting your DMRs electronically. Only Payton 

Wooldridge is authorized to use this account. Please notify the Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality of 

any individuals that are no longer authorized to represent your permitted facility in using NetDMR. If you have 

any questions, please contact me at (501) 682-0615 or by email at david.e.ramsey@arkansas.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  
David E Ramsey 

Environmental Program Coordinator 

Office of Water Quality, Permits Branch 
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